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Question: 
 
Senator Webber asked in writing: 
 
Does the OEA consult with employees in the same situation? 
 
Answer: 
 
Yes, where assistance is sought by the employee, or considered necessary or desirable by the 
OEA.  In both circumstances, this is pursuant to s83BB of the Workplace Relations Act 1996. 




